From: Brian Koch

To: Golart, Aaron

Subject: Re: | have a couple of questions
Date: Tuesday, June 15, 2021 2:12:40 PM
Thank you!

On Tue, Jun 15, 2021, 9:42 AM Golart, Aaron <Aaron.Golart@idwr.idaho.gov> wrote:

Brian,

5th

| hope you are doing well, | will be up conducting inspections the 24" and 25™ so | will be in touch

with you and Gay. Hope to see you on the river.

| will try and address your questions. You are welcome to comment on any of the edits that have
been made to the rules and recommend any changes you would like to see made. This year’s
process is specific to rule 61.01 and 61.03 including any logical outgrowth that occurs. For
example, we have added some additional definitions and edited the definition for OHWM. In five
years IDWR is scheduled to enter rulemaking for the remainder of the IDAPA 37.03.07 rules. |
think your second question is related to whether you are part of the 15 dredgers for this year.
That questions needs to be asked to DEQ, but | believe you are part of the 15.

Aaron

From: Brian Koch [mailto:earthman.koch@gmail.com)]
Sent: Monday, June 14, 2021 8:21 AM

To: Golart, Aaron <Aaron.Golart@idwr.idaho.gov>
Subject: | have a couple of questions

Before | make final comments it seems to me that in the beginning of this process we would
be able to comment on all the regulations and that the winching was just an example of what
we could comment on the last meeting we had it seemed like it was only directed to one or
two of the regulationsif you could please clarify thisfor me being that it's the 5-year
revamping of the regulations the second straw man that | received as a draft had al the
regulations highlighted. My second question is back to a question that | asked at the meeting
the forest service aswell asthe d e g contacted us and said that we needed to hurry up and
get our paperwork in so that we would fall under the 15th dredge permit as | understood it
our placein line would be when we filed our permit with you it can't be all three if you
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could possibly clarify more on that it would be greatly appreciated it seemslike it was undue
pressure to have to drop everything we're doing to get the permitsin considering that we
would be lucky if four to five people would actually be dredging on this section of the river

thank you Brian



